
 

AS/jaj 
 
 
17th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
With the Christmas holidays fast approaching, pupils at both primary and secondary 
have been working hard throughout the autumn term on improving their skills and 
knowledge in all subjects.  In order to support the assessment and moderation of all 
the work your child has produced, Bloxwich Academy will be closing early for pupils 
on Friday 26th November and Monday 29th November 2021.  Pupils will be 
dismissed at 1.00pm on both of these days. 
 
May I thank you in advance for your support on this.  Please contact 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk or primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  if you 
have any queries and we will answer accordingly. 
 
I am looking forward to celebrating in the New Year all of the hard work the pupils 
have produced and we will be holding our very own Awards Evening for both 
primary and secondary – more details to follow. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   
 
Mr A Seager   Ms S Shepherd        
Headteacher   Associate Headteacher 
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